
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Tony Barron, executive director, facilities & operations, ext. 1643 
 
Re: Contract with BG Consultants, Inc. – 711 East 23rd Street 
 
Date: October 6, 2016 
 
 
Background: 
At its September 12, 2016 meeting, the Board of Education approved the purchase of 
the former Douglas County Public Works located at 711 East 23rd Street to house the 
Facilities and Operations Department and a district-owned warehouse. 
 
The district has requested that BG Consultants, Inc. provide design, bidding and 
construction administration services related to construction and renovation of this 
property. BG Consultants, Inc. will provide these services for a sum of $318,910. 
 
Recommendation: 
The Facility Planning Committee recommends board approval of the contract with BG 
Consultants, Inc. to provide design, bidding and construction administration services 
related to construction and renovation of the property located at 711 East 23rd Street to be 
paid from the Capital Outlay Fund budget. 
 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education approve the contract with BG Consultants to provide 
design, bidding and construction administration services related to the construction and 
renovation of the property located at 711 East 23rd Street in the amount of $318,910.” 


